
Medford Strikers Parents,

We wanted to thank you all for the time and effort put into completing the COVID-19 Screening 
Questionnaire since our first outdoor training on June 27th.  Our players and their families have 
completed over 2,100 surveys since launching the online version in early July, ensuring the safety and 
well being of our players, their families, and our coaches.  

As we move into the fall season, we are now ready to modify our process.  As many of you noticed, 
within the last month TeamSnap launched their own COVID “Health Check”.  This version is a series of 
5 questions that you will complete within the Event Details section of the practice/game.  The Health 
Check is available to complete the day of the event and ​must be completed ​1.5 hours​ before the 
scheduled arrival time​.  We believe this will be a much more efficient process for our players/families 
and our team managers.  

You should begin using the TeamSnap health check immediately​, as the online version through 
Medfordstrikers.com will be deactivated over the weekend. Here’s how to access the Health Check...

** �Note - if you are not seeing the Health Check you will need to update the app to make sure you are 
ru�n��ning the latest version.

Thanks in advance for your continued cooperation!

Medford Strikers Board of Directors


